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i
secretary Ci S FIL.

From: TxHunk713@aol.com M8 JuL 25 P4 > 28

Sent:  Thursday, July 20, 2006 7:52 PM
To: secretary
Subject: COT Reports

RECORDS SECTION

I hear you are going to eliminate the COT reports or reduce their usefulness by reporting the

data once a month, instead of once a week. | thought is is your job to give us more

information not less . please continue to give us this report on a weekly format . Thanks you
Ron Austin

7/21/2006



